
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY OF

REEDLEY AIRPORT COMMISSION ON

January 18, 2024

HAS BEEN CANCELED.

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE

REEDLEY AIRPORT COMMISSION WILL BE

SCHEDULED FOR

March 21, 2024 AT 4:00 P.M.

I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of Callfomia that the forgoing agenda was posted in

accordance with the applicable legal requirements.

�-�¡
Kayla Cheney, Administnf�tant


